TRAFFIC CALMING UPDATE

Bluefield Avenue has been selected for a
Winter 2023 NDOT Traffic Calming Project.
The next step is a community-led
collaborative design process. We will need
all of your participation. Neighborhood
meetings will be announced as soon as they
are scheduled. Other neighborhood streets
were applied for and we will continue to fight
for those as well.

BLOCK CAPTAINS

We have divided the neighborhood into 21
different sections and are looking for Block
Captains. Block Captains will help the
Communications Committee get the word out
about events and meetings, alert the
Neighborhood Watch Committee in the event of
an emergency or suspicious activity, and notify
the Hospitality Committee if a neighbor is going
through a life event such as illness, loss, or
celebration of new baby, etc. Being a Block
Captain is all about getting to know your
neighbors and looking out for one another! We
currently have 11 Blocks without volunteers. Each
2023 BNA OFFICERS block has about 10 homes. Please email
bluefieldsneighbors@gmail.com if you'd like to
volunteer!
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